


 
 
At their Monday, Feb. 1, meeting, members of the Oklahoma Transportation 
Commission, awarded contracts for pedestrian enhancements in 18 small towns. Using 
economic stimulus money, the Oklahoma Department of Transportation plans to have 46 
such projects in communities across the state. The enhancements will help communities 
meet requirements of the Americans with Disabilities Act on sidewalks along state 
highways, a requirement for future road improvements. The pedestrian enhancements 
will be similar to the above ramp in Durant, which was built in 2007. 



 
 
Road graders clear snow and ice following the season’s second major winter storm. At 
their Monday, Feb. 1, meeting, members of the Oklahoma Transportation Commission 
were told that during summer, Oklahoma Department of Transportation officials fully 
stocked its salt sheds so that even after two major storms, the state has plenty in reserve. 


